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   January Report  

Dates to Remember 

January 15- school Mass (Grades 4            
and K are in charge!) 

January 20- Fire Drill 

January 21- Lockdown drill 

January 31- Student Led 
Conferences.  

 

 

Happy 
Birthday! 

To…  
Mrs. Harris! 

(Jan. 9) 

 

 

 
 

Reminders 
• Jackets are a must. Please make 

sure they also have toques and 
gloves on very cold days.  

• Please put a dry pair of socks in 
your child’s backpack in case of 
wet feet.  

• If your child is sick, PLEASE 
make sure they stay home. We 
don’t want to spread any germs 
to other children (and teachers!) 
 

 

 Happy 2020 everyone!! I hope it is amazing for you all! Last month was quick but action packed! 
We started to learn about Canadian woodland animals such as the moose. We learned about the 
Holy Family and Advent and what the candles represent! We are continuing on learning about 
letters and the sounds but now words are starting to take shape. In math not only did we learn our 
numbers all the way to the 70’s, but we also learned about patterns and comparing objects. So 
much to learn in such a short time! 
 

 

A Look at This Month… 
This month we are starting on our speech arts. We will be performing “Chicka Chicka Boom 
Boom” as our poem. I will be sending the poem attached to this newsletter. Please take time and 
read this over with your child as it will be very helpful for their success. We are also learning 
about different shapes and reading some sight words. In religion, we are starting our “I Am a 
Gift From God” program. This is a very important noninvasive unit teaching children how God 
loves us all and how children should respond to inappropriate touching or words.  We are also 
hosting our “Student Led Conference” at the end of the month. This is a special time for you and 
your child to quickly tour the classroom and see some of what your child does in kindergarten!  

I missed the class during the break and I am so glad we are all together again! 

 


